
Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, CA. 91770 

Attention: Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety & Licensing Department 

Gentlemen: 

This letter acknowledges receipt of your October 4, 1988, correspondence 
regarding protective actions for an event classified as a general 
emergency. A copy of your letter was sent to our Headquarters and we have 
discussed its content with them. There is agreement that the issue you 
raise warrants further consideration and will be discussed during an 
emergency preparedness counterpart meeting scheduled for the end of November 
1988. It is our intent to provide you with any additional guidance the NRC 
develops as the result of considering the issue in your October 4 letter as 
soon as such guidance is generated.  

Sincerely, 

Ross A. Scarano, Director 
Division of Radiation Safety & Safeguards 

cc: K. Bellis, SCE, San Clemente 
E. Podolak, PEPB, NRR 
J. Dominguez, FEMA, Region IX 

bcc: R. Fish, RV 
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